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Dear Inquiry members, 
 
We have recently installed 14 solar panels at our home in Moonee Ponds to ensure that solar is 
available for future generations. We are retired and can coincide the power generated with the 
power used some of the time. However, excess production goes back to the grid - free of charge to 
the power company! 
 
While we decided to install the panels, an incentive scheme would assist others to make the decision 
to install their own panels and contribute to the economy, and to the environment. 
 
Please consider an incentive scheme however it is calculated. 


